




4638 BURKE STREET 

To Whom It May Concern, 

The owner for this lot wants to build a new single family detached. The average 
front yard setback on Burke Street is around 40 ft. Because of this setback, if a 
garage is built in the rear yard, it cannot meet the required garage to main 
building setback of 14.8ft. To preserve the existing street view, the front yard 
setback cannot be changed, thus we propose a relaxation from the board of 
variance to allow a reduction of the garage to main building setback from 14.8ft 
to 5.21ft. 

Sincerely, 

Owner Name: He W:) 










